
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are very excited that the KS1 Nativity is just 2 weeks away now and the children are doing a fantastic 
job of learning their lines and dances. 
 
As you are aware the KS1 Nativity will be held in the school hall. Due to capacity and keeping everyone 
safe in the space that we have, we kindly ask that for each child performing in the Nativity a maximum of 2 
adults can attend. Please use the Microsoft forms link below to confirm whether you would like 1 or 2 
tickets to the performance so that we can arrange seating accordingly. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Hnh1ktRnwi  
 
Secondly, again due to space, if you need to bring a buggy/pram with you please could you leave this in the 
school library, located through the door behind reception, and then all buggy aged children to be on adult’s 
laps for the performance. This helps to keep the isles and fire exits free should we need to use them in an 
emergency. 
 
Finally, we will have donation buckets on the doors to raise money to help with the schools cost of putting 
on the Nativity for hire of lights, sound, purchase of costumes and props and thank you in advance for any 
donation you can make on the day. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Clarke 
Key Stage 1 Leader 
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CEO – Mrs Liz Mitchell 
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Head of School – Mrs Tamsin Jones 
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